
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING CONCERNING THE INTENT OF 

THE BOARD OF TRUSTEES OF  

COMMUNITY COLLEGE DISTRICT NO. 540, COUNTIES OF DEWITT, FORD, LIVINGSTON, 

LOGAN, MCLEAN AND TAZEWELL AND STATE OF ILLINOIS 

TO SELL $21,500,000 FUNDING BONDS 

PUBLIC NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that Community College District No. 540, Counties of 

DeWitt, Ford, Livingston, Logan, McLean and Tazewell and State of Illinois (the “District”), 

will hold a public hearing on the 25th day of April, 2023, at 6:00 o’clock P.M.  The hearing will 

be held in the Community Commons Building Room, 1500 West Raab Road, Normal, Illinois.  

The purpose of the hearing will be to receive public comments on the proposal to sell bonds of 

the District in the amount of $21,500,000 for the purpose of paying claims against the District. 

By order of the Board of Trustees of Community College District No. 540, Counties of 

DeWitt, Ford, Livingston, Logan, McLean and Tazewell and State of Illinois. 

DATED the 21st day of March, 2023. 

Rebecca Ropp 

Secretary, Board of Trustees, Community College 

District No. 540, Counties of DeWitt, Ford, 

Livingston, Logan, McLean and Tazewell and 

State of Illinois 

 


